Lew, Lisa (BOS)

From: Sarah Hoffman <sarah@zfplaw.com>

Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 4:48 PM

To: BOS Legislation, (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS); Cohen, Malia (BOS)

Cc: Cincotta, David; Ryan Patterson; Mike Buhler

Subject: BOS Appeal re 450-474 O'Farrell Street/532 Jones Street Project -540 Jones Street LLC Notice to
Withdraw Appeal

Categories: 180993

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Good afternoon, President Cohen and Clerk of the Board.

On behalf of 540 Jones Street, LLC, | write to withdraw our CEQA appeal of the 450-474 O'Farrell Street/532 Jones Street
Project, which is scheduled to be heard by the Board of Supervisors on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 3pm. 540 Jones
Street, LLC has reached an agreement with the project sponsor, 450 O’Farrell Partners, LLC, to resolve the issues raised
in our letter appealing certification of the Environmental Impact Report.

Please contact me if you have any queries.
Best regards,

Sarah Hoffman

Zacks, Freedman & Patterson, PC
235 Montgomery Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94104
Telephone: (415) 956-8100
Facsimile: (415) 288-9755
sarah@zfplaw.com
www.zfplaw.com

This communication and its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender and delete all copies. Unless expressly stated, nothing in this communication should be
regarded as tax advice.



